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MONTHLY OPERATING REPORT
January 2009

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of January.

Stations 3 and 5 were pumped down until the pumps went airbound. This was to prevent
material from accumulating in the wetwell.

Transducer for level measurement at station 3 failed. A replacement has been ordered.
The level is being read from the bubbler system.

A new compressor has been fabricated from spare parts which can be used for a bubbler
system if a compressor fails.

All plant vehicles have been inspected for 2009.

A new laboratory refrigerator has been purchased. The former refrigerator failed.

All effluent pumps were inspected for seal cavity contamination. Pump #3 had evidence
of water contamination. Effluent pump #3 will be removed from service in the late spring
when danger of storms has passed and sent out for repair.
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